Rebecca Henderson

To the joint air quality boards,

As a resident of New Mexico, I would like to thank you for holding these hearings on clean car and
truck standards that will improve the lives of everyone in our state. We are at a critical crossroads,
and it's up to us to shape how we bring innovative technologies into our transportation sector to
benefit our state. Adopting the Advanced Clean Cars and Trucks standards will create more jobs,
improve our air quality, help tackle climate change, advance equity, and diversify our economy in
much-needed ways. It's an important step we can take now to deliver affordable, clean electric cars
and trucks for people to drive, and to reduce air pollution that harms everyone, especially
communities that live along transportation routes.

For these reasons, I urge the joint boards to adopt these stronger Advanced Clean Cars and Trucks
standards for our state.



